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22nd January 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As we approach the end of our 2nd week of remote learning, I would like to take this opportunity to thank                     
both you and your children for the continued enthusiasm that has been clearly evident in your approach to                  
the tasks set by teachers on both SeeSaw and Google Classroom. We know it isn’t easy but rest assured,                   
you are all doing a great job. 
 
As expected we have seen an increasing demand for places for supervised learning and as a school, we are                   
delighted to be able to offer this vital support for our parents who are key workers. However with the                   
increasing number of children coming into school, we will have to make slight adjustments as to how we                  
support these children in school.  
 
From the beginning of next week, all learning packs should come into school on the day that your                  
child/children has registered and should be taken home on that day also. If they are coming in every day,                   
the pack should go home at the end of each day and parents are responsible to make sure the pack comes                     
in the next day. The reason for this is, with increased numbers, staff will not be responsible for submitting                   
work on SeeSaw or Google Classroom. The exception to this will be when a P1 or P2 child completes a                    
practical activity that needs to be photographed and submitted after completion. 
 
Also when children are in school, the morning session until 12pm will be set aside for the completion of                   
tasks set by teachers and after lunch the children will engage in other activities eg art activity or movie                   
afternoon. Any work not completed in the morning session will be sent home within packs to be completed                  
at home.  
 
For all parents, due to the increased numbers that staff are being expected to supervise in school please                  
allow 24 hours for teachers to reply to messages and allow for 48 hours for work to be assessed once                    
uploaded to either SeeSaw or Google Classroom. 
 
Finally, if work is being completed and submitted independently by children, especially in Key Stage 2,                
please ensure it has been checked by an adult and signed. We are finding an increasing number of children                   
are not reading instructions carefully, meaning tasks are not completed correctly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Bogle 
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